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DEINHARD LANE
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ITDProjects.org/ID55DonnellytoDeinhard
 CONTACT

Kate Reed, RBCI  |  (208) 377-9688  |  Kate@RBCI.net

The Idaho Transportation Department (ITD) is beginning 
construction on improvements to State Highway 55 
between Donnelly and Deinhard Lane, in McCall. 

Beginning just north of Donnelly, ITD will
• Repair potholes and cracks in roadway
• Place a new layer of pavement
• Pave approaches to match the roadway

P R O J E C T  T I M E L I N E :
LATE JUNE 2021

Construction beings

FALL 2021

Construction is completed

W H AT  T O  E X P E C T:
• Idaho 55 will be reduced to one lane with pilot cars
• All lanes will be open on weekends 
• Roadway surface will be uneven for several weeks
• Speed limit will be reduced and 12-foot restrictions will 

be in place
• ITD will improve driveway transitions after paving is 

complete
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